
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/9/2014 12:27:40 PM
Subject: FW: Vacant Building 2013 - School inventory list

Attachments: VACANTBldgs_2013.pdf

 
 
From: Teppara, Dino [mailto:DTeppara@ed.sc.gov] 

Sent: Sunday, September 07, 2014 8:55 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Subject: FW: Vacant Building 2013 - School inventory list
 
Josh, please see email chain below and attachment.
 
Regards,
Dino
 
From: Hinson, Patricia Y. 

Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 3:37 PM

To: Teppara, Dino

Cc: Clark, Delisa

Subject: FW: Vacant Building 2013 - School inventory list
 
Dina,
 
As requested, the Vacant Buildings 2013 List is attached.
Pat
 
 
From: Clark, Delisa 

Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 1:45 PM

To: Hinson, Patricia Y.

Subject: FW: School inventory list
 
Pat,
 
Please forward Dino an electronic copy of the most current list.  Thanks.
 
Delisa
 
From: Teppara, Dino 

Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 1:44 PM

To: Clark, Delisa

Cc: Hinson, Patricia Y.

Subject: RE: School inventory list
 
Thanks! Can you please send me a copy of the current list?
 
From: Clark, Delisa 

Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 1:33 PM

To: Teppara, Dino

Cc: Hinson, Patricia Y.

Subject: RE: School inventory list
 
Dino,

mailto:Baker,%20Josh%20%3CJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov


 
Sorry for the delay answering.  Yes, in accordance with §59-40-170, we do maintain a list of vacant school property.  
Pat Hinson in our office is the contact person for that list.  It is updated annually and we will be sending out notices to 
districts to update their information in October.
 
Please let me know if we can provide any additional information.
 
Delisa C. Clark, P.E., CBO, LEED AP
Director, Office of School Facilities
South Carolina Department of Education
1429 Senate Street, Ste. 1114
Columbia, SC  29201
Phone 803.734.4837
Fax      803.734.4857
Mobile 803.331.1428
dclark@ed.sc.gov
 
 
 
From: Teppara, Dino 

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 10:47 AM

To: Clark, Delisa

Cc: English, Scott

Subject: School inventory list
 
Delisa, the governor’s office called and wanted to know if we maintain an inventory list of schools/buildings that are 
no longer being used?
 
They are discussing the challenges being faced by public charter schools and their interest in expanding to use such 
facilities.
 
Please let me know if we have such a list we can share.
 
Regards,
Dino
 
Dino Teppara, Esquire
Director – Legislative and Public Affairs
S.C. Department of Education
1029 Senate Street, #1004
Columbia, SC 29201
Twitter: @EducationSC, @DinoTeppara
http://ed.sc.gov
 
The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you 
are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of 
Education is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this 
communication nor for any delay in its receipt. To reply to the agency administrator directly, please send an 
email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. Communications to and from the South Carolina Department of Education are 
subject to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by state or federal law.
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